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Friday 17th April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Home Learning Activities  
 
I do hope that you are continuing to stay safe during this very challenging time. 
 
Following on from information sent out in the parent letter dated Friday 3rd April, please 
look at our school website www.olfatima.bham.sch.uk for more information about your 
child’s weekly home learning tasks - click on “Curriculum” and then “Home Learning” to 

access your child’s year group. 
 
Your child’s class teacher will upload a weekly core summary sheet which will include 
English, Maths and RE activities and as well as a ‘challenge’ sheet which will cover 
foundation subjects for this half term.  In this area there are also Health and Well-Being 
resources which have some useful information for both parents and children. Please keep 
looking at the Purple Mash website and the Doodle apps (or online) to see any activities 

added to the Homework/Extras section too. 
 
 
We will still continue to offer safeguarding provision and should there be any safeguarding 
or welfare concerns please email enquiry@olfatima.bham.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can 
phone Children’s Advice and Support Service (CASS) on 0121 303 1888 or via secure 
email: CASS@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk. 
 
 
Thank you so much for your support during this difficult time.  If you need any further 
information or support please phone the school office or email us at 
enquiry@olfatima.bham.sch.uk. 
 
Take care and God bless. 
 

 
Mr Carry 
Acting Executive Head teacher 

 

http://www.st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk/

